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Parent/Carer Our ref: DD/AW 

Your ref:  

If calling ask for:  

Phone: 01698 454375 

Date: 13 September 2022 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to confirm that all schools and early years establishments will be closed on Monday 19 
September.  
 
This day of closure will align with the declared bank holiday, the end of the mourning period for the 
passing of Her Majesty the Queen and to pay respects on the day of her funeral. 
 
Regards. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 

 
 
Des Dickson 
Education Operations Manager 

 


